
Ms. Bean, 

When the Governor announced the mandatory water use cut back, he clearly stated agriculture would not be asked to cut back 

any more.  He never stated there would be different considerations for agriculture in different parts of the state. 

We produce more than one billion dollars in farm gate value in this county.  We are in the top ten ag producing counties in the 

United States. Surely this constitutes agriculture in the sense of the Governor's announcement. 

In the interest of fairnes please recind your arbitrary and capricious decision to consider San Diego agriculture to be 

landscape.  Agriculture in this county has responded to water shortages in previous years at considerable cost to our businesses. 

Please accept an invitaion to come to San Diego County to see our real agriculture. 

 

Charley Wolk 

Fallbrook CA 

Owner Bejoca Farm Management Company   

 


